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On Friday, October 14, 2011 the National Association of Railroad Passengers (NARP) presented our agency along with Metrolink with the “Tracks to the Future Leadership” award. We were recognized for our outstanding work in creating an efficient, attractive public transportation system throughout <<Los Angeles> <County>>, a city which many consider the “car capital of the world”. Ross Capon, the NARP’s President and CEO said, “The work done in tandem between Metro and Metrolink has created a vital alternative to driving in the <<Los Angeles> <County>> region. For the first time, workers and families in the region are getting a sense of what it means to be able to travel and live in a city that caters to them, not their cars.“ Some of the items highlighted at the ceremony were our average rail weekday boardings and our five rail lines which operate across the city, all of which contribute to making us the ninth busiest rapid transit system in the country. We were also commended on improving the quality of life in the <<Los Angeles>> basin both for residents and visitors.
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